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A Message from Patti

Dear friends of CWTC,

I hesitate to say this but, is Spring really here? We
have definitely had April showers (and wind and
cold), but I definitely think they are bringing May
flowers! The days are getting longer and yes believe
it or not, I think we are seeing warmer
temperatures. It is time to renew and rediscover.

Since CWTC is a local not for profit, we like to
encourage you to support local – not just us, but other community
entities. I was thinking about all the great regional locations to get out
and support now that the weather is finally warming up a bit. Here are
some ideas – take a hike and view the animals at Wildlife Prairie Park,
there is a petting zoo and farm animals at Fon Du Lac Farm Park, visit
Mackinaw Valley Vineyards, play golf, buy from our neighbors at the
farmers markets, eat at Lou’s Drive-In, and just explore your local
community.

CWTC is a local business and provides economic impact to our central
Illinois economy and there are so many other businesses that make our
area a great place to live. So, my suggestion is that we all get out,
enjoy our area, learn something new about where we live and be a part
of our community. The weather is improving and we need to stop
hibernating and enjoy!

Happy exploring everyone!

Patti

Consumer Spotlight

Tonya is in this month's Consumer Spotlight! Tonya
works on the Caterpillar contract and began at CWTC in
April 2000, moving up to Organizational Employment in
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2003. She lives with her mom and dad, along with her
cat “Vader” (as in Darth) and dog Riley. When she’s not
playing with them, chances are you’ll find Tonya
painting or drawing; an interest she picked up in
CWTC’s Inspiring Abilities Art program. She loves to
watch Disney movies and collects postcards and
stamps. The postcard Tonya hopes to get someday, is
the one she buys on Main Street in Walt Disney World.

Social Media Buzz!

Things are starting to get back to a sense of
"normality" and that means we've got a lot of
things going on. Of course, we're going to be
sharing lots of information, photos and events
on our social media sites including Facebook,
Twitter, Instagram and LinkedIn. Just click on
the icons below and be sure to "Like" or
"Follow Us" to stay in touch with everything
we're doing. We appreciate YOUR support of CWTC and adults with
disabilities!
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Work That Makes A Difference!

CWTC is looking for dedicated and hard-working
employees to fill a variety of positions in
Residential Support, Employment Services,
Contract Packaging and more. If you know
someone who is reliable, empathetic and wears a
smile, tell them to check out the opportunities
and benefits at CWTC HERE and apply online!

Community Workshop & Training Center, Inc.
www.cwtc.org
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